
STUDENT PACKET (24-26 FEBRUARY MAKE-UP) 
 

Because the church is being carpeted during the week of February 24th-28th, we have been asked to put together a 
seminary packet, which covers the material we would have talked about in class.  This packet only covers the 24th 
through the 26th (Mon – Wed), as we don’t have seminary next Thursday or Friday. 
 
For each day there is an assignment, which must be completed in order to receive credit for that particular day.  
These assignments are directly from the Doctrine and Covenants and Church History Student Manual that is used for 
Home Study Seminary.  These assignments are straightforward and easy to complete.  They should not take too 
much of your time (less than the hour you spend at seminary each morning). 
 
The assignment schedule is outlined below: 
 
Monday, 24 February 
• Read Section 121 
• Read and complete the assignment for section 121 from the student manual 
• Review the section 121-122 tape-in for your journals 
 
Tuesday, 25 February 
• Read Section 122 
• Read and complete the assignment for section 122 from the student manual 
• Review the section 121-122 tape-in for your journals 
 
Wednesday, 26 February 
• Read Section 123 
• Read and complete the assignment for section 123 from the student manual 
• Review the section 123 tape-in for your journals 
 
Thursday, 27 February 
• No Seminary/School 
• Normal reading from the Doctrine and Covenants 
 
Friday, 28 February 
• No Seminary/School 
• Normal reading from the Doctrine and Covenants 
 
Monday, 3 March 
• Turn in this packet containing completed assignments for attendance credit. 
 
 
EXTRA CREDIT (3 POINTS): 
 
If you desire, you can receive some extra credit points to make up for any tardies, etc.  Enclosed in this packet is an 
article called From High Hopes to Despair:  The Missouri Period:  1831-39, which gives a very interesting review of 
the Missouri Period.  To get the extra credit points, please read the article and put together a timeline of significant 
events for that period.  We think you will learn quite a bit about why the revelations were given at the specific times 
they were. 
 
Please let us know (give us a ring) if you have any questions regarding these assignments.  We will miss not being 
able to meet with you next week, but we’re sure you (as well as we) will look forward to sleeping in every morning. 
 
Thanks and we will see you in March! 
 
Bro. Halliday – 236-9819  
Bro. Weisler – 236-7522 
 
 


